
Saturday, October 26 from 9 - 11 am
Northern Light Health Center
23 North Street, Presque Isle

Pediatric Flu Shots 
Provided by Northern Light Pediatrics

An easy way 
to get a flu shot 
for your children

*The shot itself is free; however, we will be submitting a small fee for administering the 
shot to your insurance company.  MaineCare and most insurance plans will cover this 
fee with no cost to you.  

	• Children must be between the ages of 6 months and 18 years.

	• The clinic is for children, but we will vaccinate adults with them if 

desired.

	• *Please bring your insurance card with you.

	• If your child is not feeling well or experiencing any infectious disease 

symptoms, please do not come in for a shot this day.  


